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M in utes

A meeting of Water District 74-Mwas held at 6:00 PM via telephone.

People present on the call: Jerry Eastman, Darlene Haas, and Cindy Yenter.

Minutes from the 2019 annual meeting, financial report, and2020 meeting agenda were sent out
by postal mail to all water district members (users).

Due to lack of participation an 'oorder" for the assessment / budget changes, appointment of
assistant water master, and increase in water master hourly wage will be sent to the Boise Office
of Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDW) for authorization.

The Assistant Water Master will be in charge of measuring and recording flows on a weekly
basis. Records will begin in the middle of May and continue until the end of October. The
record from the 2020 inigation season will be used as a baseline for future water use and
adjustments. Time required weekly for this work is estimated at3-4 hours. Hourly wage which
includes gas/ mileage is $16.00. An increase in yearly budget to $1500.00 is required to cover
this additional cost.

Election; Water Master - Jerry Eastman
Assistant Water Master - Charlie Darling
President/ Secretary/ Treasurer - Darlene Haas

Cindy Yenter local representative for Idaho Department of Water Resources will answer any
further questions regarding the upcoming changes in water flow measures, water usage, and
increased annual budget. She can be reached Monday through Friday at208-742-0658


